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Sunday, March 07, 2004

Mr.Thom McCue

Senior Planner

Monterey County Planning Department
2620 First Avenue

Marina, CA 93933

Dear Mr. McCue:

We are very concerned about the Draft EIR recommendation to convert Bristol Curve

from a secondary residential road into a main arterial road connecting Stevenson Drive
and Forest Lake Road. A major reason for purchasing our home on Bristol Lane was

its relative quiet and peacefulness. We strongly support the development of an 1
alternative traffic routing that is more distant from our home.

Sincerely,

Gifford & Pam Lehman
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